

WE'RE ALL IN THIS TOGETHER.

GIVE BLOOD. SAVE LIVES.

BLOOD DRIVE

In Memory of Brian Plante Saturday, June 19 10:00am – 4:00pm

At the Huntington Community First Aid Squad

2 Railroad Street, Huntington Station
To sign-up contact Carolyn Plante 631-316-5627 or please go to:

https://donate.nybc.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/289449
or Click here

APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

Please park next door at the Train Station

JUN 11 2021

DR. PATRICK HARRIGAN SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

DONORS PRESENTING:

- · Must wear a mask or face covering
- Will have their temperature taken
- Must be 14 days symptom free if recovered from COVID-19
- May NOT donate if they have a positive diagnostic test or experienced symptoms of COVID-19 in the last 14 days
- May NOT donate if they are currently on self-quarantine restrictions

Please be aware that we
do NOT test for COVID-19. You should
contact your health care provider if
you want to be tested.



1.800.933.BLOOD

△ New York Blood Center

This is not a Half Hollow Hills School District sponsored or endorsed activity

AMMM 6/11/7021